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December 11,2001 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Gerald Cunter Building 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Notice of Termination of Service to *Wholesale Customer 

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that Williams Communications, LLC 
(“Williams”) plan to terminate service to a wholesale customer, Fibemet Inc, (“Fibemet”) 
on or shortly after December 14, 2001. Williams has provided Fibernet with adequate 
notice of the termination and has continued to provide services throughout a transition 
period to allow Fibernet the opportunity to migrate its services to another provider of 
telecommunications services. For clarification, Williams does not intend to cease 
offering services in the State of Florida. Williams is simply notifying the Commission 
that it intends to terminate certain services provided to one of its wholesale customers. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at (91 8) 547-4363 or via email at kevin.cousinsowcg.com 

Kevin M. Cousins 
Regulatory Affairs Analyst 
Williams Communications, LLC. 
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